Changes to the Board of NS&I announced

News story

HM Treasury can announce today that Nina Hingorani-Crain has been appointed
as a Non-Executive Director to the Board of National Savings & Investments
(NS&I) .
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Nina has had a diverse 25-year career, with high profile roles in the
corporate, public, regulatory and charity sectors. Her executive career has
largely been in financial services and includes 10 years advising UK and
global financial services organisations, followed by 10 years in senior roles
at the UK’s financial regulator, including as Chief of Staff and Principal
Private Secretary to the Chair during the global financial crisis. After
leading the establishment of the Financial Conduct Authority, since 2015 Nina
has focused on a Non-Executive career and is currently on the Board of the
Charity Commission for England & Wales, a London mental and community health
NHS Foundation Trust, and the National Residential Landlords Association.

Nina’'s three-year term began on 1 November 2021.
Further information

The appointment of Nina Hingorani-Crain was regulated by the Office of the
Commissioner for Public Appointments (OCPA) and a fair and open competition
has occurred.

Nina Hingorani-Crain has confirmed that she has not engaged in any political
activity in the past five years.

Non-Executive members of NS&I's Board ensure a sound strategy is in place to
meet the organisation’s remit of raising cost-effective debt financing for
the government. They also act as an external source of advice, have oversight
of risk control and ensure NS&I’'s links with its outsourcing partner, Atos,
remain open and transparent.

NS&I is one of the largest savings organisations in the UK, offering a range
of savings and investments. All products offer 100% capital security because
NS&I is backed by HM Treasury.
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